
 
 

                                      

 

 

7 July 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

We are now coming to the end of this term’s Brass project, and I hope that your child has found it an 

enjoyable and rewarding experience. If they have been inspired and wish to progress to lessons on their 

instrument, you can enrol at cavms.co.uk and I have enclosed a flier with further details. There are also 

opportunities for your child to take part in the local brass hub and details can be found by emailing 

hello@capitalyouthmusic.wales . In either case, there is the opportunity for you to continue to have free 

loan of an instrument.  

 

If your child does not wish to continue down either of these routes, please make sure that the instrument 

is returned to school so it can be used by another group of budding brass players.  

 

Many thanks for your support in this project, and hopefully it has given your child a positive musical 

experience.  

 

David Miller 

Director, CAVMS Ltd 

 

https://cavms.co.uk/
mailto:hello@capitalyouthmusic.wales

